To The Mendocino Board of Supervisors

This county can end up getting it together or be left in the dark.

| know that there have been many complaints about seeing hoop houses glowing in the hills and | agree that they are
unsightly. | do believe that hoop houses should be allowed on the valley floors as other industries!

| know water is especially a big concern this year but I'm guessing if there is not enough water then a permit would be
denied. Water is generally more abundant in the flat lands.

Legal growers have jumped through so many hoops and have had to pay a substantial amount of money and to keep
them viable, phase 3 is needed.

Cannabis is going national and if we don't say yes we will be just like all the other businesses that have gone under in
Mendocino County.

Please consider those that have worked so hard to become legal and desperately need a small boost in this industry.
Thank you,

Pauline Wright



